









**Church Stretton School** Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton, Shropshire, SY6 6EX

Head of School: Mr J Parr BA. Hons

Telephone: 01694 722209 Fax: 01694 722417 Email: admin@csschool.co.uk

www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk

9th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 11 Progress Evening Thursday 23rd January 2020 15:30 – 18:30

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Progress Evening on Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> January.

As GCSE examinations loom ever closer your support and guidance in assisting your son/daughter to achieve their potential and to enable them to reach the next step towards their chosen Post-16 provider is vital. Our main feeder colleges will be available on the evening so that you can ask any additional questions that you may have

When you meet the teaching staff you will be able to discuss your child's progress and target areas for improvement. It would be beneficial if your son/daughter also attended so they are party to reviewing their progress and discussing revision support and techniques to aid their exam preparation.

Please note that as some staff teach two or more groups there may be insufficient 'slots' available on the evening. If you are unable to book an appointment please contact the school and the relevant member of staff will contact you to discuss your son/daughter's progress. If your child takes all three sciences you will only be able to make an appointment with one member of staff who will feedback on all three subjects.

Mr Overton, our Post-16 Advisor, will be available for appointments between 3.30pm – 5pm.

Appointments can be made from Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> January at 3.30pm and will close on Wednesday, 22<sup>nd</sup> January at 3pm.

Please visit <a href="https://churchstretton.parentseveningsystem.co.uk">https://churchstretton.parentseveningsystem.co.uk</a> to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.) Login with the following information:

Student's Preferred Name Student's Surname Date of Birth

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf.

Yours sincerely

A Wood

Dr A Wood Deputy Head teacher